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Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to share the news that another new member of the 

OLOP school family arrived on Sunday 24th November. Mr O’Keeffe’s 

baby boy, Reuben, arrived safely. We welcome back Mr O’Keeffe to 

school on Monday who has been enjoying some special time with his 

family.  

This week we said goodbye to a member of our admin team. Mrs 

Caroline Dunkin has worked within the Finance Team since September 

2022. We thank Mrs Dunkin for all of her hard work and support that she 

has provided the school. We wish her all the very best for her next 

chapter.  

Last Saturday we enjoyed the Christmas Fair and it was truly an 

enjoyable day with some festive fun. My thanks go to all of the Friends of 

OLOP team who worked incredibly hard to put this event together. A 

staggering £3655 was raised! Our best total yet. Without the parents 

supporting these events, we wouldn’t be able to raise these funds. All 

the money raised supports the school in providing resources and events 

for the pupils that our school budget can’t cover. Thank you! 

Last Sunday, the Choir and Mrs Smith performed at the Our Lady of 

Peace Parish concert. The children performed wonderfully and we have 

received such positive feedback from members of the parish. Well done 

to all the children and a huge thank you to Mrs Smith for her time and 

effort into providing these musical opportunities for the children in the 

school.  

We have lot’s coming up over the next two weeks with Christmas 

lunches and Christmas concerts. Please do make sure you’ve checked the 

dates within this newsletter so that you don’t miss what’s coming up.  

Wishing you all a restful weekend.  

Mr Stopps 

 

Important dates: 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Class Attendance: 

RHA—St Valentine –94% 

RHC—St Joseph – 90% 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska –99.6% 

Yr1—St Bernadette –100% 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta –96% 

Yr2—St Mary Magdalene –96.4% 

Yr3—St Paul –95% 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres –95.6% 

Yr4—St Peter –95.6% 

Yr4—St John-Bosco –94.5% 

Yr5—St Thomas More –93.2% 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi –96.4% 

Yr6—St Maximilian –93% 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita –96.7% 

Whole school weekly attendance: 96.2% 
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December: 

Monday 9th  

EYFS Carol Concert—9:15am –10am     

Evening Music Concert—5:30pm 

Tuesday 10th 

Lower Key Stage Christmas Dinner/

Christmas Jumper Day 

Wednesday 11th 

Upper Key Stage Christmas Dinner/

Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 12th 

Year 2 & 3 Christmas Play 

Friday 13th 

Year 1 Christmas Concert—9:15am 

Year 2 & 3 Christmas Play 

—1:30pm to 2:45pm 



ACHIEVEMENT & SUCCESS 
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This week’s pupils of the week are: 

RHA—St Valentine—Ivy & Saam 

RHC—St Joseph—Aaron 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska— Hanaya 

Yr1—St Bernadette—Leon 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta—The Whole Class 

Yr2—St Mary Magadelene—Mia F 

Yr3—St Paul—Esmae 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres—Aliza 

Yr4—St Peter— Junior 

Yr4—St John-Bosco—Dominica 

Yr5—St Thomas More—Keira  

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi— Tobias 

Yr6—St Maximilian—Ashmika  

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita—Lucas 

Congratulations to all of our pupils of the 

week for your hard work and achievements 

this week.  



MESSAGE FOR RECEPTION PARENTS 
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Dear Parents, 

We would be grateful if you are able to bring in any puppets, 
wooden characters and small soft toys to support storytelling 
and writing in Reception. 

Thank you for  your support 

Miss Arampatzi and Miss Chapman 



OPEN DAYS 
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MY ACTIVE CALENDAR 
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WAKE UP WEDNESDAY 
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The rise in awareness of mental health issues has given way to several easily accessible 
services to help with such problems – for example, wellbeing apps promising to serve as 
an assistive tool for anyone in need of support. While these can be useful to some, there 
are a few risks which are important to consider – especially if a child or young person is 
using the app. 

Of course, it can be tricky to know exactly where the safety concerns lie with a service 
intended to help and support its users – and it can be harder still to safeguard younger 
users. This free guide breaks down the online safety risks of mental health and wellbeing 
apps, before letting you know how best to keep children and young people safe if they 
ever wish to use these services. 



CONGRATULATIONS 
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We are incredibly proud to share some fantastic news about Oscar—3MP! His ballet solo has 
qualified for the Dance World Championships, which will take place in Burgos, Spain, in 2025! 

Oscar placed an impressive 5th in the qualifying round and will have the incredible honour of 
representing England on the world stage. This is an amazing achievement and a testament to 
Oscar's hard work, dedication, and talent. 

Please join us in congratulating Oscar and wishing him the very best as he prepares for this 

exciting journey! 



FRIENDS OF OLOP NEWS 
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Christmas Fair Update 

Thank you to everyone who came along to the Christmas Fair last weekend, it was a 

wonderful day and we raised an amazing £3655 profit! 

We’d like to say a huge thank you to all parents and staff who helped set up and run the Fair, 

it really is a huge team effort and we couldn’t put these events on without this support. 

The money raised will directly benefit all our children in school and we look forward to 

sharing news of how the funds will be spent. 
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Farm Visit 

Yesterday we had a visit from Mill Cottage Farm Experience who brought their animals to 

school for the children to meet and to learn about their role in the nativity story. 

Farmer Tom and Farmer Hollie did a great job retelling the Nativity story with live action 

characters and props!  

Thank you for your continued support which allows us to fund these treat days for the 

children. 



SEND SUPPORT 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic  

Primary and Nursery School  

   With Christ in our hearts, together we grow PAGE 11 

  Please see below information for organisations that support families who have children with 

special educational needs. 

https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1


SEND SUPPORT CONTINUED 
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Please see information below for organisations and activities that support 
families who have children with special educational needs. 



PUBLIC HEALTH NURSING DROP-IN 

CLINICS AND SESSIONS 
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Please see below the timetable for  Community Clinics and Community 
Sessions that are run by Nursery Nurses, School Nurses and Health Visitors. 
They are  present for parents to have direct contact and support. Further 
contact details are on the Timetable below. 



 HEALTH INFORMATION AND ADVICE 

FOR PARENTS/CARERS 
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Please see the Flyer below for details of Drop In Sessions at local 
Children’s Centres/Family Hubs.  The sessions cover a range of health 
related themes and there is no need to book.  
 



 PRIMARY SCHOOL ADMISSIONS 
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CHURCH BULLETIN 
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